
Special Board Meeting Notes December 13, 2010 

 

All Board members were present, with the exception of Gail Scholl. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss snow removal from City of Delano Streets.  Doug 

Ludwig received a call from the City of Delano asking when we were going to remove snow from 

the city streets as there were concerns regarding access for emergency vehicles.  There is a city 

ordnance prohibiting depositing of snow on city streets. 

 

The board authorized our contractor to begin the snow removal process as soon as possible.  The 

board has obtained permission form Litfin & Son’s to deposit the snow in the old gravel pit area 

across the road from the City Sewage treatment plant.   

 

The Board noted the additional costs for this service is NOT planned for in our annual budget and 

may result in additional assessments for each homeowner.  

 

 

 


